| strongly support HB 563. | have been an Airbnb host since 2016, and it has been my pleasure to
introduce travelers and visitors to the Cleveland area.

It is beneficial to all when more options are available to serve guests with varying needed in their
travels. Such flexibility will only benefit travelers to our state!

Sincerely,

Paula Furst



